
TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF ORDINANCE REPEALING AN ORDINANCE 

REGULATING NOISE AT LICENSED ESTABLISHMENTS IN 

AVON TOWNSHIP 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Supervisors of the Town of Avon, Minnesota, will 

hold a meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m., or shortly thereafter, on June 4, 2025, in the Avon 

Township Hall, located at 16881 Queens Road, Avon, Minnesota, to discuss repealing the 

ordinance regulating noise at licensed establishments in Avon Township.   A copy of the 

proposed amendment may be obtained at the Township’s office.   

 

All interested persons are invited to this hearing, at which time you may appear if you so 

desire, either in person or by agent, in opposition to, or in support of, the proposed 

changes.  If you cannot attend this meeting, you may direct comments to the Avon 

Township Clerk. 

 

Avon Township meetings are handicap-accessible and available via Zoom (see website for 

login). 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 

Email: clerk@avontownship.org 

Website: www.avontownship.org  
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